
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Petersham, we work to 
provide a happy, safe and caring            

environment where children 
have the  opportunity  to 
become responsible and 

independent learners and 
achieve to the best of their 

ability. 

Address: 25 Hunter Street, Petersham 2049 

E: petersham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

P: 9560 9665 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 

Monday 4 
Eye Clinic onsite all week 
Friday 8 
Whole School Assembly 
Wednesday 13 
Silver Coin Day 
Tuesday 19—Thursday 21 
Kindergarten 2025  
Orientation program  
9:15-11:45am 
Thursday 21 
Y1-6 Orientation Day  
 

DECEMBER 
Monday 2 
10:15 K-2 Lewisham Nurs-
ing Home visit 
Tuesday 3 
K-2 Christmas Concert 
1:30pm—K Nursing Home 
visit 
Wednesday 4 
Presentation Day 
Parent Helper Thank you 
Morning Tea 
Friday 6 
K-6 Movie incursion & 
P&C Pizza lunch 
Monday 9-Friday 13 
9:30am-12pm Y2-6 Surviv-
al Swimming Program 
Thursday 12 
Year 6 Graduation 
2-5pm Harbour Cruise 
Tuesday 17 
Talent Show 
 

Office Hours 
The School Office hours are 
8:45am—3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Party success! 

Saturday night was a feast of 90s golden age content. Everyone from Kurt to Britney made an ap-
pearance at the parent party, as well as cameos by Scully, Mulder, Elaine, Jerry, Patsy, Selma and 
a whole lot more! This event was made possible due to the commitment and dedication of our 
P&C. In particular, the work put in by Kat, Nicole, Sean and Rob. Kat, a special shout out for mak-
ing this event happen—switching venues and ensuring nearly $20 000 worth of prizes were on 
offer. Thank you to those who set up on the day, packed up the following day and had a blast at 
the event.  Due to your generosity, we raised:  

 

 

 

 

This money goes directly to our fundraising goals, which are found overpage. We have the best 
community! Thank you so much.  

 

Tell Them From Me Survey—closing soon—  http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/pps  

Once per year, we send home  a link to the Tell Them From Me parent survey. The survey is anon-
ymous and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. This information is published in our 
school plan and informs our goals for 2025. The parent survey asks parents/carers a range of 
questions related to the following drivers of student outcomes including:  

• parents feel welcome 

• parents are informed 

• parents' participation at school 

• school supports positive behaviour 

• safety 

• inclusion 

• school supports learning 

We look forward to reading your feedback. 

 

 

Have you seen our parent and carer resources library? 

Resources include: Neurodiversity best practice, ADHD and Autism 

picture books, declarative language, and much more! 

Parents and carers are welcome to browse and borrow from our Pe-

tersham PS Resource Library. Once a book is selected, please remove 

the library card, write your initials and the date. Place the card in the 

Borrowed Library books Envelope. There is no time limit on use, just 

be mindful that others may be waiting to access a particular text. 

This library is an initiative of the Excellence in Wellbeing and Inclusion 

body, which is a partnership between Ms Morgan, teachers, the P&C 

and parents and carers. If you are interested in learning more, please 

email Ms Morgan at beth.morgan4@det.nsw.edu.au. Thank you Tim 

and Greg for hanging the library.  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnsw.tellthemfromme.com%2Fpps&data=05%7C02%7Cbeth.morgan4%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ce37d510179e0411054c708dcfc843da2%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638662892113040901%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
mailto:beth.morgan4@det.nsw.edu.au


We came 5th in NSW! 
Massive congratulations to our basketball team, The Petersham Flyers, who took our the Sydney 
West, South West and East Championship last term which meant they progressed to the NSW 
State Titles. The titles were held last week and it was a very competitive day. The Flyers per-
formed brilliantly, walking away with the honour of being named the 5th placed team in NSW! 
For those who know me (Ms Morgan), I love basketball and it was such an honour to coach this 
team and see them compete with pride, grit and determination. I would also like to thank Coach 
Mian for his many hours of leadership and to our incredibly supportive parent community, for 
driving to each game. Thank you!!!!! 
 
 
 
 
P&C fundraising priorities 
Our P&C is committed to enriching the education, wellbeing and environment for our students, 
whilst creating a welcoming and supportive school community. On behalf of the school, thank you for your support with our fundrais-
ing initiatives!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

OFFICE REMINDERS 
 

Uniform Shop 

Do you have any good quality second hand shoes? We would love them! Please drop them off to the office.  

Assembly 

We hold our assemblies every second Friday of the term under the COLA. Parents and carers are welcome to attend. Our next assem-
bly will be held on Friday 8 November 2024. 

 





Buy tickets here:   

https://premier.ticketek.com.au/Shows/Show.aspx?sh=SCHOOLSS24 

https://premier.ticketek.com.au/Shows/Show.aspx?sh=SCHOOLSS24













